June 22nd – 26th 2020

Hello boys and girls!

It’s the last week!! Can you believe it??? So I want you to enjoy your last week and it’s all about safety on the farm, internet safety, water safety and road safety. Also included will be Active Schools week so give everything a go and I’ll check in with you at the end of the week!!!
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